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Hi all, this is my board report for November. As for the mechanic shop they have completed 35 
workorders, stemming from fuel pumps to changing 24 bus tires, 20 traction tires and 4 steering tires 
tune ups and all types of service jobs, they also updated the wiring to the plow and the sander. We had 
to purchase a new sander because the old sander would have costed more to repair then it was worth 
Our MCI bus that was in the shop at Cut Bank auto is finally finished just waiting for a DOT inspection to 
be done. We are getting all rout buses ready for the December DOT route bus inspection.

We have submitted 2nd quarter bus reimbursement for 11-1- 23 to 2-1-24 and doing bills. 

As for the trip personal they had 67 trips which were field trips, sport trips speech and debate, 
volleyball, and college visits. Now that the roads are getting into winter months all the newer bus 
personal are not taking trips through the pass until they get more driving experience, and only the 
experience drivers will be taking these trips on the west side.

So for the disciplinary department, there were 55 wright ups and 4 bus removals to help with all these 
disciplinary situations we have been continuing our bus good behavior incentives, and we started going 
to the schools with our robotic mini bus called buster the bus that has a controller u can talk through 
and drives whare ever u need it to go, this little bus really gets the attention of everyone.

This is the transportation report, Thanks for reading God bless you all.


